St. Mary’s Nativity School

5" Grade Supply [ist
2022-2023

Dear Parents,

Here is a list of supplies your fifth grader will need next school year. Send these items with your child on
the first day of school.

a 1% inch binder with the pockets on the front and back cover (hard cover preferred as these last longer)
7 dividers labeled (math, reading, language, spelling, science, social studies, religion)

filler paper for the binder (please put the paper in the binder before coming to school)

1 pocket folder labeled with your child’s name and “Test Papers”

several packs of pencils or lead pencils (students should have at least 3 pencils at all times)
o will have to be replenished as needed
o pencils MUST be painted, wooden #2 pencils: other pencils damage our sharpeners
o Erasable ink pens in blue or black ink are acceptable, but not required. Students must use pencils for math.

an assignment pad or agenda (Please choose something that will work for your child—some students do well
with a calendar, while others do well with a notepad with a page for each day. You may even print out your own
pages and place them at the front of the binder. They will be expected to write down their assignments daily.)

Novels — Where the Red Fern Grows by Wilson Rawls and Wonder by R. J. Palacio (We will read these
during the year so it is not necessary to have these for the first day of school. | will let you know exactly when
students will need to have these.)

2 boxes of Kleenex

2 rolls of paper towels

3 packs of copy paper (500 ct. packs please)

dry-erase markers for personal whiteboard (any color) We use these daily.

1 inexpensive pair of earbuds that have the jack to plug in to the Chromebook (no Bluetooth earbuds)

Art Pouch (must be able to fit in school bag)
o markers and pencil colors (basic colors)

o glue

O  SCiSsors

o highlighter

Students will need a shoebox for D. A. R. E. Please keep this at home until needed (usually in Sept.).

5" graders construct the floats for our Mardi Gras Parade. You may want to start looking for a wagon if you don'’t
already have one. If you are in need of a wagon, please let the office know at the beginning of the year so we can
assist you in finding one.

Have a great summer, and | am looking forward to next year!
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2022-2023

Me. Janae & Class

KINDER - students will bring their color box from their class.
o3 Ao e keptin a pouch

o White Erasers (replace as needed)
o Yellow #2 pencils
e Colored pencils

Hand held sharpener for colored pencils

4th_ 8th

® [00+ page spiral bound Sketchbook
o White Erasers (replace as needed)
o Yellow #2 Pencils (for sketching and shading)

Colored pencils

Hand held sharpener for colored pencils

*Donations of Kleenex, Clorox wipes, and paper towels

and baby wipes are always appreciated but not required.




